
It’s official!

Newsletter
january 2024

As presented to members at the Extraordinary General
Meeting on October 16, the entire team is proud to unveil

the organization's new logo, now known as

418, St-Charles Vaudreuil-Dorion J7V2N1 450-424-0111

Coming soon: new website

On the following two pages, you'll find useful
information on the new 
Canadian dental plan  
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